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 My name is John Randlett, a selectman in the town of Plymouth NH. Northern Pass
is wrong for NH, and  for Plymouth, the disruption of business in the town would be
devistating. Some would not be able to Financially weather the disruption. Please do
not approve Northern Pass. They are currently being given favorable consideration,
they are not in compliance with normal  protocall and state requirements.
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